
Classification: Public 

BULLETIN 
09-2022

April 27, 2022 

To all Authorized Employers: 

Re:  CPOIP – Registration Now Open for May 23 – June 30, 2022 Course in Edmonton 

Justice and Solicitor General Training Academy, in partnership with the City of Edmonton Community 

Standards and Neighbourhoods, will be offering a Community Peace Officer Induction Program (CPOIP) 

as follows: 

May 23 – June 30, 2022 

The course is for sponsored candidates currently employed by a peace officer agency or who have been 

offered employment contingent upon successful completion of training.  There will be 10 spaces 

available, on a first-come first-served basis. 

Application form and fees: 

 Registration:  Email training.academy@gov.ab.ca with the name(s) of candidates.

 Fees: $3800 (does not include accommodations and meals).

 Joining instructions will be emailed prior to the start of the course.

The course is delivered over 6 weeks, Monday to Friday, in a single training block and will be held at the 

Griesbach facility, formerly CFB Griesbach, located at 14310-109 Street NW, Edmonton.  

Accommodations and meals will be the responsibility of the employer.  The Training Academy has 

advised that the Griesbach site has been sold to a developer waiting on permits and they are working to 

identify a second site should the developer change its schedule to avoid disruption to the training 

schedule. 

The Training Academy is working on future dates for CPOIP courses and will notify the Peace Officer 

Program as soon as dates are available.  Please watch the Bulletins for more information. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy L. Spink 

Manager 

Law Enforcement Oversight and Standards Program 

Public Security Division 

9th  Floor, John E. Brownlee Building 

10365 97 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta, Canada  T5J 3W7 

Telephone: 780-427-4547 

Email: peaceofficerinfo@gov.ab.ca 
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